Please note that Practical Sailor had a useful article on the use of furling staysails.  The review is available directly from Practical Sailor. It was posted  in good spirit in order to share the information with other owners of cutter rigs. Unfortunately, as so aggressively pointed out by a J. Clemens, this was in violation of Federal Copyright Law. 

As a result, I feel it wise and proper to remove the review. My most sincere apologies. I will also contact Doug Logan, editor of Practical Sailor, to extend our apologies.

Harvey Karten 

hjkarten@ucsd.edu

